
Islington Ratepayers and Residents Association 
 

Etobicoke 
Ontario 

 
July 12, 2021 

City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
 
Dear Sir, 

Multi-Tenant Dwelling Zoning By Law Amendments 
 
On behalf of the Islington Ratepayers and Residents Association, I am writing to object to the proposed 
zoning by-law amendments. 
 
This is a significant matter and insufficient public consultation has taken place. 
 
 
 
 
 
Charles McLeod 
President, Islington Ratepayers and Residents Association 




